
 

RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE CABINET TO COUNCIL ON 29 AUGUST 2024 

 

CAB28  AUDIT COMMITTEE CHAIRS REPORT TO COUNCIL 2023-24  
 

Cabinet considered the Chair of Audit Committee’s Annual report to Audit Committee 
which was submitted on 24 June 2024.  It was presented to Cabinet for onward 
recommendation to Council. 
 
The Chair thanked the Audit Committee for its work. 
 
RECOMMENDED: That the Annual report of the Chair of Audit Committee be noted 
and passed for consideration by Council  
 
Reason for Decision 
It is good practice for the Audit Committee to report on its work. 
 
 


